In Memoriam



Wayne Davies 1945-2015

Wayne Davies served on the Planning Commission from 1979 to 1983 and Zoning Board of Adjustment from 1991 to 1998. In between he served as the Waitsfield representative to the Central Vermont Regional Planning Commission in 1988 and 1989. He was a thoughtful and insightful contributor, active listener, supportive of local farms, and, as he noted in one of many articles to *The Valley Reporter*, believed in "the strength, resilience, and hospitality of the Valley community."*

He will be missed.

Waitsfield Selectboard and Friends

^{*} from My View by Wayne Davies, Valley Report September 14, 2011